DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY U. S. Army JROTC Battalion Hoke County High School 505 South Bethel Road Raeford, North Carolina 28376

16 June 2015

Cape Fear Chapter Military Officers Association of America Fort Bragg, NC 28307

Dear Members of the Cape Fear Chapter of MOAA:

I would like to thank you and your organization for supporting the Hoke County High School Army JROTC Program. Your support not only during our recent awards banquet but your generous donation of \$500.00 towards our JROTC Cadet Leadership Challenge, and our ongoing Awards Program was very beneficial to JROTC. This support will have a lasting and positive influence on them.

As each of you know, the young people of today need much encouragement and help in their lives to be successful. Your participation in the awards program helps by building character, pride, confidence, and self-esteem in our young people.

Please continue this important work for the sake of our cadets and our nation's future. Again, thank you for supporting the Hoke County High School Army JROTC program.

HAROLD A. THACKER, JR.

Chief Warrant Officer Four, U.S. Army Retired

Senior Army Instructor